
CancerCare Manitoba Board of Directors 

Highlights of the April 15, 2021 Meeting 

 

At the April 15, 2021 meeting, the Board of CCMB: 

1. Received a presentation on the Systemic Therapy Program from Dr. P. Czaykowski and Mr. Paul 

Penner. 

 

2. Approved the name change of the Research Institute in Oncology and Hematology to the 

CancerCare Manitoba Research Institute, logo and Terms of Reference for the Research Committee 

of the Board. 

 

3. Approved the CancerCare Manitoba 2020 Annual Risk Management Report. 

 

4. Approved the Financial Statements for period ending February 28, 2021. 

 


